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Comments: Sandwich Vegetation Management Project #57392

 

I am a citizen of Tamworth, NH and strongly oppose the U.S. Forest Service plan (Project #57392). The project

will negatively impact the region from an environmental and economic standpoint, disrupting the summer tourism

industry the region relies upon for livelihood, and is harmful to our wildlife and quiet enjoyment. The project does

not appear to be fully vetted, especially when it comes to endangerment of local wildlife species, nor has it

considered the long-term effects of clear cutting a large swath of land. There is no apparent benefit for those who

live here, and it appears to be a pocket padding project under the guise of vegetation management. I remain in

strong opposition to this project and request public input be taken under consideration before any action is taken.


